

BAND AND COLORGUARD BOOSTER NEWSLETTER

DECEMBER 2009 - FEBRUARY 2010

UNIFORMS AND GROOMING COMMITTEE

Uniform Committee

Thank you all for your time and commitment to the uniform committee this season. You have been wonderful to work with and your dedication has been unwavering! Between the Monday night hat cleanings, Thursday uniform sorting, button cleaning, spat cleaning and Saturday grooming all of us have had a full plate and we could not have had the season we had without all your help.

The group we had helping were: Lorena Acuesta, Kathy Bidler, Elizabeth Cable, Rose Campbell, Sheri Chaney, Carolina Cifranic, Teresa Eckart, Nancy Flores, Kathy McKinnell, Diane Seitz, and Kathy Ukes.

As we are winding down the season, I would like to say a very special "Thank You" to Terri Hipwell for organizing all the bus chaperones and keeping peace on all the buses and to Desi Domino for organizing all the cleaner runs, toting all the uniforms back and forth and being the go between

50/50

Thanks for all the help this year! We did very well and were able to raise quite a bit of money for the band. Thanks again for great football season of 50/50.

Kathy Peterson

for all cleaner issues and for being my backup. Another "Thank You" goes to Cindi Brown for helping organize, sew and making sure the transition from last year to this year ran smooth. All of you have been wonderful and have taken a load off my plate. Thank you! Thank you!

Uniform tidbits....

We are almost into concert season, so please make sure that your student has the proper attire for the concerts.

Girls:

Concert dress

Sheer black nylons

Low heel, closed toe black shoes

Boys:

White dress shirt

Black tie

Black dress pants

Black dress socks

Black shoes

Terri Hipwell & Mona Crispen Uniform Moms ♥ Band.





BOOSTER MEETING: TUESDAY, FEB 9, 2010 7:30 P.M IN THE BAND ROOM.



MARCH NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 24 NEWSLETTER@ELDORADOBAND.COM

MEN IN BLACK What a

month November was! The trailers were loaded 12 times and unloaded 12 times with us visiting 5 locations for the Arcadia Festival of Bands alone. The uniform carts finally received the new casters and they are rolling along much easier. Thanks Mark Martelle and Paul Petty for your work on modifying the casters and to those who did the install during our busy day at Arcadia. As we look back on our final preparations for the Rose Parade, I want to again thank all the MIB for displaying such an outstanding level of commitment to the success to the program.

Mike Kent

MIB

THANKS FOR THE PICS!

This month's photos were taken by Lyle Bidler, Ed Byrd, Corkie Keyes, and Annete Kelly. Thanks for these and those from the past years.

If you have any pictures that you think might be good addition to the newsletter, e-mail it to newsletter@eldoradoband.com and it might show up in a future newsletter. Don't forget to give your full name so credit can be given to you for the picture.

FOOD

WOW! That went fast, and thanks to all the people that helped out we where able to get the kids fed and where they needed to be on time! Arcadia was the only real rush and we

made it through that one too! Again, thank you to all the moms, dads and MIB that helped you made the first time of me trying to organize the food very smooth!!! A special thanks to the Cables for letting us use their trailer, Kathy and Tina for doing the shopping and organizing, Diane for helping bring things up with me and organizing, Karen for cooking the chili, the Hardgroves for cooking all the potatoes, and all the wonderful moms that came and helped serve the

Kathy Peterson

kids!

BOOSTER BOARD AND COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS

CHAIRFERSONS		
President	John and Sara Sperling	990-3990
Vice President	Danette Stephen	985-9788
Vice President- Ways and Means	Karen Dodson	993-1906
Treasurer	Jim Lamon	529-0739
Secretary	Daisy Bennett	993-5788
Newsletter	Kathy and Lyle Bidler	528-6270
Transportation (MIB)	Mike Kent	572-2557
Student food	Kathy Peterson	996-5077
Uniforms and Grooming	Mona Crispen	524-3395
	Terri Hipwell	985-0105
Phone tree/Email/Webmaster	John & Sara Sperling	990-3990
Yearbook	Karen and Lee Dodson	993-1906

























